
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Tuesday 

June 24, 2025 

 

 

• Students are welcome to come play board games in the library after the eating portion of lunch. 
• All musical theatre students, please meet in the music room at 12:15 today for a very brief meeting. 
• Grade 8s, please look at your email for a google doc. that needs to be filled out ASAP. Mrs. 

Adamson has emailed the link to you again this morning.   

 


